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Act in the integrity of the 
public sector

Good government relies on public 
officials speaking up when they 
witness, or otherwise become 
aware of serious wrongdoing in the 
public sector.

When you report serious wrongdoing, 
you may be making a public interest 
disclosure (PID).

When you make a PID, you will be 
protected from detrimental action.

Access your agency public  
interest disclosure policy for  
more information. You can also refer 
to the NSW Ombudsman’s guidelines.
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NSW Ombudsman PID guidelines

Scan the QR code with your phone

You can seek information from a nominated  
disclosure officer in your agency. 

Alternatively, you can send an email to  
pidadvice@ombo.nsw.gov.au 


